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www.steris.com/healthcare-canada

July 17, 2025

Dear Valued Customer,

This letter is to inform you that STERIS will no longer accept orders for the following 
SKU after the date indicated within the chart below:

U501 has been updated to include 200 indicators/box and has been assigned a new 

SKU (U504). No changes have been made to the indicator, and this change has no 
effect on its performance. U501 will remain available for ordering until December 31,
2025.

STERIS strives to deliver the highest level of Customer support in the industry. As part 
of that commitment, we want to provide you with advance notice of this product update 
and discontinuation.

We recognize the impact that product obsolescence has on your operations and 
apologize for the inconvenience.

STERIS values its relationship with your organization as your sterility assurance 
products provider. If you have any questions or require further support, please contact 
your STERIS Sales Representative.  

Sincerely,

Michael McGrath

Vice President, Canada

Discontinued Product Replacement Product

SKU Item Description
Last Order 

Date
New SKU Item Description

Available 
for 

Ordering

U501
VERIFY Ultrasonic 

Indicator 50/box
December
31, 2025

U504
VERIFY Ultrasonic 

Indicator 200/box
July 7,
2025


